URGENT RECALL NOTICE:

Large Brown Cage Free
"OMEGA-3 GOLDEN YOLK" Eggs

Country Eggs LLC has issued a recall on their Large Brown Cage Free
"OMEGA-3 GOLDEN YOLK" eggs due to potential Salmonella contamination.

Code Dates: Sell by 7/1/25 through 9/18/25, No. CA 7695

WHAT TO DO:

Customers who have purchased this product should not consume it. Please
return it to Osaka Marketplace for a full refund or dispose of it safely.

Questions?
For more information, please contact Country Eggs LLC directly at
1-800-722-3447 (8am-5pm, Mon-Fri) or email INFO@countryeggslic.com
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